
 

 
Hello St. Brendan’s Community  
 

It is truly an honour to be part of the St. Brendan school community, again.  For 
those of you I have not yet met, my name is Ms. S. Wright, your principal for the upcoming 
2020-2021 school year.  For those of you I have had the pleasure of working with in the past, 
it brings me much joy to be returning to St. Brendan CES, home of the Gryphon's. 
Although we say good-bye to our founding principal, I vow to compliment and continue 
the rich traditions established at St. Brendan.  In collaboration with the SBN community 
and Catholic School Council, we will “​Navigate Excellence with Spirit”​ to ensure student 
success and the nurturing of student well-being.  Together, we will continue to put 
students first, maintain a welcoming environment for all, and foster a community of rich 
learning. 
 

As we prepare to return to school in September, we at St. Brendan CES will continue 
to work hard to ensure the safety and care of all students, while upholding our Board’s 
shared mission.  As we sail through new waters in education, we will do so as a community 
guided by our faith, and together we will watch our students grow beyond our 
expectations.  Please know that as we take these initial steps together, putting students first 
to make this transition a successful and positive one will be at the forefront of all we do. 
Everyone in the school community plays an important role in the success of our school and 
we will remain strong and steadfast in our team approach.   
 

Until we meet in person or virtually, I pray you and your family have a safe summer 
filled with many new adventures and memories.  I look forward to continuing the SBN 
journey with you and steering the path towards excellence.  
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 
S. Wright  
Principal  

 
 
 
 


